
From: David Elwart <delwart@scprt.com>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/15/2013 11:21:51 AM
Subject: RE: request

Christian,
 
I am available most Mondays and Fridays – just let me know when your available – it can be last minute.
 
We do have Jimmy on the agenda – I think Khush will reach out to the IG once again.
 
Thanks for your thoughts.
 
David
 
David Elwart
Chief Information Officer
South Carolina Department of
Parks, Recreation and Tourism
1205 Pendleton St.
Room 502
Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 734-0184 Desk
(803) 479-7351 Cell
delwart@scprt.com
www.DiscoverSouthCarolina.com
 
***This correspondence has killed no trees, however, several electrons have been disturbed***

 
From: Soura, Christian [mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, January 15, 2013 10:22 AM
 
To: David Elwart
 
Subject: RE: request
 
Hey,
 
                Coffee works…we’d just have to do it on a Monday or a Friday, since I’m generally not able to escape on 
session days.
 
                I talked to a couple folks in the office, and there wasn’t an obvious candidate.  Ironically, if you had a 
Department of Administration or a CISO…  Presumably you already have Jimmy on the agenda – did you ask him if he 
had someone in mind?  I know he has a couple of security-related positions he’s trying to fill…I’m not sure how far 
along he is in the hiring process, but I wonder if he’d have someone new on hand by then who could offer his/her 
comments, insights, and intentions going forward?
 
                Sorry…wish I had more than that.  For what it’s worth, the IG wouldn’t necessarily be a bad candidate to 
speak again if nobody with a more technical/policymaking role takes that slot.  He has ongoing interaction with the 
Gov’s Office, BCB, Revenue, and various other agencies, so more than most, he’s been in a position to see many sides 
of this issue.
 

mailto:David%20Elwart%20%3Cdelwart@scprt.com%3E
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mailto:delwart@scprt.com
http://www.discoversouthcarolina.com/


CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: David Elwart [mailto:delwart@scprt.com] 
 
Sent: Monday, January 07, 2013 9:16 AM
 
To: Soura, Christian
 
Subject: request
 
Happy New Year Christian,
 
Long time no talk with – I hope all is well with you. I have a request – the annual spring SCITDA meeting is coming up 
in March. I know you are busy with the governor’s budget and legislative stuff – so I will not ask for you to speak 
again this year – but with the SC Hack and all that will be happening this legislative session regarding IT (and maybe 
restricting) can you recommend someone that I could reach out to? For the December winter SCITDA meeting we had 
the IG speak – I am not sure he would have anything new to offer – any ideas?
 
Thanks for any help / suggestions you might offer.
 
I would say let’s do coffee – but I doubt you have the time.
 
David
 
David Elwart
Chief Information Officer
South Carolina Department of
Parks, Recreation and Tourism
1205 Pendleton St.
Room 502
Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 734-0184 Desk
(803) 479-7351 Cell
delwart@scprt.com
www.DiscoverSouthCarolina.com
 
***This correspondence has killed no trees, however, several electrons have been disturbed***
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